
 

FOOTBALL PLAYOFF 

     INFORMATION! 

Our Football team has made it to 
the California Interscholastic 
Federation (CIF) playoffs.  

While these games involve our teams and will be 
hosted at our school, they are conducted on behalf of 
the CIF, not Manteca Uniť ed School District. 

The game schedule will be as follows: 

Friday, November 15th at 7pm at home. 
Important Note: All CIF-hosted playoff games will 
be GoFan ticketed events, for both home and away 
games.  No cash will be accepted.   

 

PLEASE VISIT GOFAN.COM 

TO PURCHASE YOUR TICKETS.  


